

Welcome back all, for another enjoyable golfing year. The Vets Committee has been busy putting together another schedule of interesting and fun golfing events for 2024. For example:

- **1.** The **2024 Fixture Book** is now available on the **WPGC web page.** This will include all Wednesday, Saturday and other special events such as Honour Board and other Vets Championships.
- **2.** The WPGC Vets Away 2024 Schedule will also be posted on the web site under "Veterans" by the end of this week.
- **3. New Treasurer:** The Vets Committee would also like to welcome **Tony Davis** who has kindly offered to be treasurer for 2024.
- **4. Annual Vets Contribution Fee:** Just a reminder, that as it is the start of the new year, the annual Veterans Member \$10 contribution fee is now due. This fee will be payable with the normal Wednesday golf competition fee on the 17th January. Please remember the \$10 fee contributes towards the Christmas in July and December Ambrose games, including lunch, drinks and other incidentals. Thank you.
- **5. Shirts:** There are still some light blue vets WPGC shirts available for purchase at \$35, if you would like one, see Rob Groucott

Lastly:

The first Veterans Away Game for 2024. Our next away game is scheduled to be played at Lowood Golf Club on Monday the 12th of February. Lowood is a lovely golf course so don't miss out. Remember to pencil yourself in on the nomination sheet (Blue Folder) which is on the Vets noticeboard in the club house foyer near the men's restroom. Arrival time is 7:30am and tee off will be approx. 7:45am. If you need a buggy, they can be booked through the Lowood Golf Club (\$30). Lunch is a burger & chips \$15.

Your handicap for the game will be your normal Wednesday Blue Marker Handicap. The competition will be a Stapleford event. We will also have two closest to the pin holes. Look forward to seeing you there.

Regards
Andrew Robertson
Secretary
WPGC Veterans Committee

